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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Farmer receives research honor at ICC´s Global Vision Awards program
[image: image1.jpg]7" CASNRNewsCenter .



Michael Farmer, a CASNR resource economist, was selected to receive a Faculty International Scholarship Award this month during a Global Vision Awards Ceremony at the International Cultural Center’s Hall of Nations. The Student International Research Award went to AFS’s Keelyn Hanlon, and the Campus Internationalization Award was awarded to the AFS’s International Center for Food Industry Excellence. 

RESEARCH UPDATE
Key Role: CASNR research vital to continued upswing in cotton production
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Cotton’s long history as an essential component to the economy in Texas, especially the High Plains, is legendary. But the popularity of other crops and the movement toward planting and harvesting crops that require less water meant a reduction in the planted and harvested acreage of cotton that has been so crucial to generations of families in the state. Now, however, it appears cotton is making a strong push. 
  
DOCUMENTARY

`Between Earth and Sky - An Arctic Soils Perspective´ released online
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A companion soil science film produced by a CASNR administrator was released on-line this month. Between Earth and Sky: An Arctic Soils Perspective is available on YouTube at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5q1Y33vIl8M&feature=youtu.be. “We’re pleased to announce the new release,” said David Weindorf, the film’s producer and Tech’s B.L. Allen Endowed Chair of Pedology in the Department of Plant and Soil Science.  

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Faculty Retreat

       Thursday, Aug. 24, 2017; 1 p.m.; 

       McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast

       Saturday, Oct. 21, 2017

CASNR Pig Roast

       Tuesday, Nov. 7, 2017

       Lubbock Civic Center


	

	
	Texas Tech announced this month two significant philanthropic investments from Cargill and Teys Australia to support research in meat science. Cargill will donate $750,000 to establish the Cargill Endowed Professorship in Sustainable Meat Science while Teys Australia, a partnership between the Teys family and Cargill, is making a $2 million gift to support research in meat science at Texas Tech. Both gifts represent a strategic and significant investment in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences. “Gifts of this magnitude for the meat science program from Teys Australia and Cargill validate our reputation both nationally and internationally for the quality of our programs, both teaching and research, we have in the College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources at Texas Tech University,” said Steve Fraze, CASNR’s interim dean. more >>

Capitol Idea: CASNR interns spend summer learning the ropes in Washington
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Two students from CASNR are spending the summer working as interns in the nation’s capital. The program is a chance to experience government day-to-day operations. This session’s interns are Gabriela Arteaga Arredondo, a food science graduate student from Queretaro, Mexico; (House Agricultural Committee); and Wes McCutcheon, an animal science major from Shallowater; (Jodey Arrington, R-TX-19).  
Meyers selected for University of Arkansas outstanding young alumna award
Courtney Meyers[image: image7.jpg]k‘w



, an associate professor with Tech’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, has been named this year’s Bumpers College Alumni Society’s Outstanding Young Alumna at the Dale Bumpers College of Agricultural, Food and Life Sciences at the University of Arkansas-Fayetteville. Her master’s degree in agricultural and extension education is from the University of Arkansas. 
CASNR researchers earn NIFA grant to study effects of stress on piglets
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A team of AFS researchers, led by Anoosh Rakhshandeh, John McGlone and Arlene Garcia-Marquez, is working to reduce the effects of those stressors on piglets by showing how the anti-inflammatory drug cortisol and its analogs can regulate a pig’s immune system, allowing it to grow normally. It’s part of a $296,000 grant from the USDA’s National Institute of Food and Agriculture.   

   Honors College announces CASNR’s incoming freshmen Terry Scholars
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Texas Tech’s Financial Aid and Scholarship Office announces the names of students receiving Terry Scholarships, including four from CASNR. The number increases the total number of scholars in the program to 257. Recipients of the scholarships from CASNR are: Chase Gibson from Haskell; Jacie Henefey from D’Hanis; Steeley Smith from Mason; and Trevor Sullivent from Buda (Hays High School).  
AEC grad Tolboom named new Masked Rider for upcoming school year
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Late last month Laurie Tolboom accepted the reins to Texas Tech University’s Fearless Champion, and became the university’s 56th Masked Rider at the annual Transfer of Reins ceremony. A graduate student from Dublin, Tolboom completed her bachelor’s degree in agricultural communications in December 2016 and now is pursuing her master’s degree in mass communications.   
CASNR receives two grants from National Institute of Food & Agriculture
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CASNR has received two grants totaling more than $895,000 that will be used to create new academic and outreach programs dealing with global food security. The grants were awarded by the USDA’s National Institute of Food and Agriculture as part of 19 grants totaling almost $5 million and are made possible through NIFA’s capacity-building grants for Non-Land-Grant Colleges of Agriculture program.
Arbor Day: CASNR student groups contribute to campus beautification
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CASNR marked its annual celebration of sustainability and community late last month week, with its annual Arbor Day event. Among the organizations participating were the AEC Graduate Organization; Alpha Zeta; CASNR’s Dean’s Office; MANRRS (Minorities in Agriculture/NRM); Plant and Soil Science Graduate Council; Sigma Alpha; Tech Horse Judging; and Tech Rodeo Team. 
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